Mardon, Sarah (Licensing)

From: |

Sent: 11 September 2014 11:09

To: Licensing

Subject: The Robin Hood public house, St Ives
Categories: Yellow Sarah

11 September 2014

Reference: Licence Application for music and hours of business

To Whom It May Concern,

| am objecting to the licence application for the Robin Hood public house in St Ives.

This is due to my being a resident of the

of the building. Noise and distruption have been an issue in the past.
Very late night

hours will be very disturbing leading to disorder and public nuisance.

Yours faithfully,
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